
• NOTICE OF SPECIAL PUBLIC HEARING

CITYorCHICO 
INC 1872 

PUBLIC HEARING TO RECEIVE INPUT FROM THE COMMUNITY ON 

THE REDISTRICTING OF THE CITY OF CHICO COUNCIL DISTRICTS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the City of Chico, will hold a special public 
hearing on Tuesday, March 29th, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. to receive additional input from the 
community on the redistricting of the City of Chico Council districts originally established in 2020. 

At its meeting of March 15th, 2022, the Council approved five maps to be moved forward for 
further consideration and extended the time for citizens to submit additional maps until 5:00 p.m. 
on Monday, March 21st. At the Council's direction, the Demographer was asked to make 
modifications to Demographer Map 4 and 5 and Public Submission Map #2. These maps can be 
accessed at the following link: https://chico.ca.us/homepage-redirect-not-included­
search/redistricting-process-notice-special-public-hearing-32922-600 

The City of Chico is continuing its process of redistricting following the completion of the 2020 U.S. 

Census. Redistricting, which occurs approximately every ten years, is defined as election district 

lines being redrawn so that each district is substantially equal in population. Redistricting is 

performed following the publication of data from the U.S. Census, a survey conducted about the 

nation's population and economy every 10 years. 

The agenda for the March 29th meeting will be posted on Tuesday, March 22nd. All redistricting 
information and maps can be found on the City's website. All interested persons are invited to 
attend the meeting in person to provide input at the scheduled public hearing. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please email 
Redistricting E mai ls@ch icoca .gov. 

Deborah R. Presson, City Clerk 


